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MEDIA 

RELEASE 

Electricity Meter Reading 

Electricity meter reading for period 1 October to 31 December 2021 will be completed 

between Tuesday 4 January and Tuesday 11 January 2022, dependant on the Councils 

requirements to comply with COVID restrictions. 

Electricity invoices that are normally generated in the first week of January will be issued 

later in the month once all meter reading data is received. 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused.   

If you have any queries about your electricity account, contact Customer Care on free call 

0100 or by emailing customercare@nirc.gov.nf 

Leanne Webb 

MANAGER CUSTOMER SERVICE 
5 January 2022 

 


